## **Sandra Soto**

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 2:11 PM

To: 'Ginny Scott'
Subject: RE: FPL rate increase

Dear Ms. Scott,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto Commission Deputy Clerk I Florida Public Service Commission 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard Tallahassee, FL 32399 (850) 413-6010

From: Ginny Scott [mailto:ginnyscott52@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 12:04 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: FPL rate increase

This rate increase is absurd. We the people can not earn even 1% on our savings and yet FPL wants a 23% increase. We can not hire another electric company, so we ask you to turn down this enormous increase. We are retired seniors who certainly can not afford to pay more in our bills. Thank you, Steve and Ginny Scott Sarasota.